
 

  
 

 
  

 
 

         

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
  

  
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSIDER REJECTING 

BIDS RECEIVED IN RESPONSE TO 

BID NO. 2021-07 
LAKEVIEW DRIVE SIDEWALK IMPROVEMENT FOR SAFE SCHOOLS ROUTE 

SURTAX-FUNDED MUNICIPAL TRANSPORTATION PROJECT NUMBER WEST-308 

Notice is hereby given that it is the intent of the City of Weston, Florida, to consider rejecting the 
bids received in response to Bid No. 2021-07, as follows: 

Notice Date: January 11, 2022 

Bid No.: 2021-07 

Title: Lakeview Drive Sidewalk Improvement for Safe Schools Route 
Surtax-Funded Municipal Transportation Project Number West-308 

Opening Date: October 7, 2021 

Rejection Date: January 18, 2022 

Rejection Time: 7:00 PM 

Rejection Location: Weston City Hall 
17200 Royal Palm Boulevard 

 Weston, Florida 

The City rejects the bids received in response to this Bid, from Metro Express, Inc. of Medley, 
Florida; Weekley Asphalt Paving, Inc. of Pembroke Pines, Florida; and GPE Engineering and 
General Contractor Corp. of Hialeah, Florida, and the appropriate City officials are directed to 
rebid the services. 

Any party submitting a bid who is adversely affected by the City’s Notice of Intent to Consider 
Rejecting the Bids received in response to Bid No. 2021-07 may file a protest provided such protest 
is in full compliance with the Filing of Notice of Protest procedures contained within the respective 
Bid Documents. 

CERTIFICATION 
I certify this Notice of Intent to 
Consider Rejecting the Bids received 
in response to Bid No. 2021-07 was 
posted on January 11, 2022 in the 
City Hall lobby.  

/s/ Patricia A. Bates, City Clerk 
#76895 v1 


